
 
 

To:     All Aquarina Residents 

Re:    COVID-19 - Update #4 

Date: March 20, 2020 

 

This notice is an Aquarina update related to COVID-19.  
 

Beach Club Parking 

1. Residents need a displayed Aquarina sticker on their vehicle. 

2. ***NEW*** If you, your visitors, or renters need to use a vehicle without a 

sticker please post a note on the inside dash with: 

 Resident Name 

 Aquarina Address 

 Phone number 

 Signature 

3. Vehicles without such notices may be towed per policy. 

This change is to help us facilitate the Governor’s beachside public parking ban. For your 

safety, please do not confront individuals that you think might be in violation. 
 

As a reminder the following facilities are closed unless there is an emergency or is 

approved by a board member: 

1. the Gym/Administration Building 

2. the Community Center 

3. the Beach Club House 
 

The remaining open bathrooms (Beach Club downstairs, Tennis, Golf Course): 

 are to be used at your own risk 

 you are responsible for cleaning high touch points 

 additional supplies will not be supplied by Aquarina 

Cleaning these bathrooms has been increased however we cannot guarantee the cleanliness 

between individuals. Our goal is to keep these bathrooms open. Thank you for doing your 

part. 
 

Click Here to view President's Guidelines. 

 

Respectfully, 

Aquarina Community Services Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faquarinabeachandcountryclub.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fsites%2F3449%2F2020%2F03%2FPresidents-Coronavirus-Guidelines.pdf&data=02%7C01%7Cpearl.spires%40fsresidential.com%7C02c3de1516194cc3006208d7cb772da8%7C82dc41969dae4650955505bccddbfd01%7C0%7C1%7C637201585041504270&sdata=QSo6ppMtJyrxZyXkW0txTHOdqanIxlMQikfG7lCxea8%3D&reserved=0

